
 

 

February 27, 2022 
 

We Trust in the Name of the Lord 

 

Welcome – Ken Holsberry 

 

Scripture – Psalm 100 

 

Only a Holy God 

What a Beautiful Name It Is 

 

Prayer 

 

Pierce My Ear 

 

Communion Thoughts – Matthew Cameron 

Communion 

I Sing Praises  

 

Wonderful Grace of Jesus 

 

Message – Ken Holsberry 

“Awaken: God Loves the Religious” 

 

God Is Calling His Children 

 

Shepherding Prayer – Elmer Johnson 

 

Just a Little Talk with Jesus 
 

This morning our Faith Communities will combine to hear guest speaker  
John Magnuson.  John is a minister with the North Blvd. Church of 

Christ in Murfreesboro, Tennessee and is the director of the New Day 
conference which a number of us have attended.   

In welcoming John, we’ll make you aware of a special opportunity 
Tenth and Broad has to host a regional New Day Discipleship  

conference in July. 

  



 

 

Remembering Our Family in Prayer 
February 27, 2022 

 
Recovering from surgeries:  Lee Skelton’s dad, Jack Skelton, had a 
heart valve replacement, a stint and a pacemaker implant last 
Wednesday at URHC. He is doing well.  Jerry McGee had outpatient 
surgery on Thursday and is recovering at home.  Dawn Bond had 
surgery for breast cancer on Thursday and all went well.  Keep these 
folks in your prayers for rapid healing. 

Congratulations to Dewayne and Rosemary Gray on the birth of a 
grandson, McKinney Jason Appling, born to Leslie and Jason Appling 
last Monday. 

Joe and Alicejoy Taylor’s new grandson, Theodore (Teddy) Taylor 
remains in NICU in a Dallas hospital. They are hoping to be released to 
go home early this week. Please keep little Teddy and his family in your 
prayers! 
 
Our Homebound & Shut-Ins: Wanda Burris, Betty Gower, Jeannie Head, 
Howard Ferguson, Marie Martin 

 
Our Missionaries: Jeremy, Jennifer, Lucas & Audrey Aaron,  
College outreach at MSU and Mustangs4Christ 
Emily McDonald Spencer, campus missionary at UTA 
Jason, Jennifer & Emelia Rollins, Guelph, Ontario, Canada 
Aniel, Elvis and Moses Martinez, MedRim 
 
Our Troops and their Families:  
Cameron Grice, grandson of Mary Edwards, Ft. Sill, Lawton, OK 
Dalton Bond, grandson of Gloria Stanford, Army Recruiting Office, New 
York City  
Eddie Petry, grandson of Gene and Sherry Stevens, Marine Corp Combat 
Center, 29 Palms, California 
Gavin Stouder, son of John and Christina Honig, Ft. Bliss Army Base, El 
Paso, Texas 

 Please be sure to return your budget pledge card asap.  You can put it 
in one of the contribution boxes, or give it to one of the elders.  You 

can also scan this QR code to record your pledge online: 
 

 
 


